
December 19, 2005

PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE   PNO-II-05-013A

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of possible safety or public interest
significance.  The information is as initially received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is 
known by Region II staff (Atlanta, Georgia) on this date.

Facility Licensee Emergency Classification
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc. Notification of Unusual Event
Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Unit 2 Alert
Waynesboro, Georgia Site Area Emergency
Dockets/License: 50-425/NPF-81 General Emergency

X Not Applicable

Subject: UPDATE-VOGTLE UNIT 2 SHUTDOWN TO REPAIR RESIDUAL HEAT REMOVAL PIPE LEAK

On December 16, 2005, the residual heat removal bypass line was satisfactorily repaired per ASME code
repair requirements.  The licensee determined the failure was due to a defect in the root pass of the weld. 
The licensee examined 11 other welds on the residual heat removal bypass lines and determined they were
acceptable.

The unit was restarted on December 18, 2005, and is currently at 25 percent rated thermal power.

Region II received this information verbally from the Licensee.  This information presented herein is current as
of 10:00 a.m., EST, December 19, 2005.

CONTACT: Malcolm Widmann
404-562-4550
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706-554-9901


